National Security Bureau

 $https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/329, President-of-Poland-and-Head-of-BBN-visited-Mongolia.html\ 19.04.2024,\ 23:01$

21.10.2013

President of Poland and Head of BBN visited Mongolia

On 21 October 2013, President of the Republic of Poland Bronisław Komorowski visited Mongolia, where he met with President Tsakhia Elbegdorj. B. Komorowski spoke also with Prime Minister of Mongolia and Chairman of the Mongolian Parliament.

During his visit, President Komorowski attended the Polish-Mongolian economic forum.

Head of BBN Minister Stanisław Koziej, who visited Mongolia with President Komorowski, met with his Mongolian counterpart, Secretary of the National Security Council of Mongolia. The meeting concerned the realisation of the signed memorandum, joint work on the strategic documents and international security analysis, including Euro-Asian relations. Both partners agreed to continue the cooperation.



Tweetnij